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build safe|live safe          

August 9, 2024 

SERVICE NOTICE 
  

 

 

 
Customer Service Windows Close Early Friday, August 9, 2024 

 
 

Due to the anticipated weather conditions, all DOB Customer Service windows 
will close at 3:00pm Friday, August 9, 2024. Customers are encouraged to use 
online services.   

 
All online appointments and online transactions will continue as normal. DOB Customer Service 
windows are scheduled to resume normal operations on Monday, August 12, 2024. Another 
Service Notice will be posted if additional changes in service are required. 
 
Bronx Borough Office                                       Brooklyn Borough Office 
1775 Grand Concourse, 5th Floor 345 Adams Street, 3rd Floor 
Bronx, NY 10453 Brooklyn, NY 11201 
 
Manhattan Borough Office Queens Borough Office 
280 Broadway, 3rd Floor 120-55 Queens Boulevard, 1st Floor 
New York, NY 10007 Kew Gardens, NY 11424 
 
Staten Island Borough Office Customer Service Atrium 
10 Richmond Terrace                                        (Administrative Enforcement, Cashier, and Licensing Units) 
Borough Hall, 2nd Floor 280 Broadway, 1st Floor 
Staten Island, NY 10301 New York, NY 10007 
 
 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/buildings/dob/service-updates.page

